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New Application ACP-323635-25

From SIDS <sids@pleanala.ie>
Date Mon 15/09/2025 10:09 AM
To spc@seai.ie <spc@seai.ie>

Dear Sir/Madam,
 
You are being notified that a REDIII application was received by An Coimisiún Pleanála. In this
regard please note the following details:
 
Date received: 10th September 2025
Reference number: ACP-323635-25
Proposed Development: 9 no. wind turbines, grid connection and all associated site works
located in the townlands of Garrane, Ballynagoul, Creggane and Charleville, Co. Limerick.
Applicant: Garrane Green Energy Limited
 
The documentation submitted with the application can be viewed on Home - Garrane Green
Energy Planning
 
The Commission is currently undertaking a completeness check of the application in accordance with
section 37JA of the Planning and Development Act 2000, as amended. You will be notified if the
application is complete/incomplete.
 
If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the undersigned officer of the
Commission. Please quote the above mentioned An Coimisiún Pleanála reference number in any
correspondence or telephone contact with the Commission.
 
Yours faithfully,
Sinead White
 

https://garranegreenenergyplanning.ie/
https://garranegreenenergyplanning.ie/

